
Correction to a Department of Infrastructure and Regional Development response to
the Joint Committee of Public Accounts and Audit Inquiry info the Australian National
Audit Office Report into the Design and Conduct of the Third and Fourth Funding
Rounds of the Regional Development Australia Fund

The first paragraph in response to Question 2 should read:

While the ANAO report for Rounds Three and Four indicated that, in their view, the
recommendations from Round One had not been implemented, the Department disagrees and
considers that it has implemented the recommendations. The recommendations were
considered as part of the development of the guidelines and processes for the delivery of
Rounds Three and Four of the RDAF. In addition, a representative of the ANAO attended a
meeting of Advisory Panel in March 2012 to outline the basis for the Round 1 report
recommendations and the role the Advisory Panel should play in their implementation.
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